
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, Wendy Cliff, am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

I am a chaplain and work with people who are dying and think this is a great option for many people.  I also are about the 
environment. 

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Wendy D. Cliff
1632 NW Riverscape St.
Portland, OR 97209
wendycliff@comcast.ent


